
Celebrating Diversity - October Half term Homework 2023

for Reception to Year 6

At The Leys’ we are very proud of our inclusive culture where every child

is valued and individuality is celebrated.

We teach pupils to learn to value their own culture and beliefs while

respecting those of others. To further embed this within our school

community we have focused our October half term homework on

‘Celebrating diversity’ . We would like all pupils to share and celebrate

their own individuality, culture and belief with other pupils.

Showcase your individuality, culture and belief by..

● Bring in photographs

● Write a poem

● Draw a picture

● Prepare a performance

● Create a powerpoint

● Design a poster/ leaflet

● Make or bring in items

● …the list is endless and open-ended to celebrate creativity.

This task is optional but we do hope that your child participates in any

way.

All work will be showcased and celebrated across the school in November.

End date: Friday 3rd November 2023.

Thank you for your support.

The Leys Primary and Nursery School Team


